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Susan Woodcock <cadaddy@live.com> Thu, Aug 13, 2015 at 6:49PM 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

I am a citizen of Eldorado county and I support the CASA program in our area. I feel it is very beneficial for 
foster care families and children. Please do not cut this program. 
Thank you for listening to me. 
Susan Woodcock 

Pollock Pines, CA 95726 
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Letter of Support for CASA El Dorado 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I am a resident of El Dorado County and I am also someone who cares about abused and neglected 

children in our County. It is my understanding that the current budget proposal eliminates the contract 

for services and related funding for CASA El Dorado. The purpose of this letter is to register our support 

for the CASA program and ask that you reconsider your current plan and put the CASA contract and the 

related funding back in the budget. 

Your contract with CASA and $75,000 funding last fiscal year, meant that SO abused and neglected 

children had the caring support of a CASA Advocate. This also means that we saved money and lives 

because CASA Advocates cut the recidivism rate of children reentering the child welfares system in half. 

It also means that more children received more targeted services, did better in school and are less likely 

to end up in prison. Lastly, 98% of kids who have a CASA Advocate in El Dorado do not re-experience 

abuse and neglect. 

We believe that every child in our County deserves a safe and permanent home. In the end, that is what 

CASA is all about- making sure that every child in this disenfranchised population also receives their 

chance for a safe and permanent home. 

We urge you to reconsider you current proposal and put CASA back in the general fund budget- just as 

it is in over 400 counties throughout the US where they partner with their local CASA agency. We enjoy 

the support of a local CASA agency which serves kids, at close to half the average cost-per-child, when 

compared to other CASA programs in California. They are historically one of the highest performing and 

most efficient CASA programs in California and yet we are poised to eliminate our Counties support. 

This makes no sense to us. Eliminating this critical program is not the way to fix the fiscal problems of El 

Dorado County. 

We believe in CASA. We know these kids matter. We also believe that CASA saves lives and money, both 

in the short and long term. 

We urge you to put CASA back in the budget. 

Yours truly, 

Lynn Pettibone 
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Letter of Support for CASA ElDorado 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I am a business owner in El Dorado County and I am also someone who cares about abused and 

neglected children in our County. It is my understanding that the current budget proposal eliminates the 

contract for services and related funding for CASA El Dorado. The purpose of this letter is to register our 

support for the CASA program and ask that you reconsider your current plan and put the CASA contract 

and the related funding back in the budget. 

Your contract with CASA and $75,000 funding last fiscal year, meant that 50 abused and neglected 

children had the caring support of a CASA Advocate . This also means that we saved money and lives 

because CASA Advocates cut the recidivism rate of children reentering the child welfares system in half. 

It also means that more children received more targeted services, did better in school and are less likely 

to end up in prison. Lastly, 98% of kids who have a CASA Advocate in El Dorado do not re-experience 

abuse and neglect. 

We believe that every child in our County deserves a safe and permanent home. In the end, that is what 

CASA is all about- making sure that every child in this disenfranchised population also receives their 

chance for a safe and permanent home. 

We urge you to reconsider you current proposal and put CASA back in the general fund budget- just as 

it is in over 400 counties throughout the US where they partner with their local CASA agency. We enjoy 

the support of a local CASA agency which serves kids, at close to half the average cost-per-child, when 

compared to other CASA programs in California. They are historically one of the highest performing and 

most efficient CASA programs in California and yet we are poised to eliminate our Counties support. 

This makes no sense to us. Eliminating this critical program is not the way to fix the fiscal problems of El 

Dorado County. 

We believe in CASA. We know these kids matter. We also believe that CASA saves lives and money, both 

in the short and long term. 

We urge you to put CASA back in the budget. 

Yours truly, 

Jill Barnes, Owner 
Cuppa Coffee & More! 
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BOS Meeting of 8/18 
1 message 

Charlotte Morgan <morgan@internet49.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Fri, Aug 14, 2015 at 10:05 AM 

As I am unable to attend the BOS Meeting of 8/18/15 I am submitting a LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR CASA EL 
DORADO. 

Thank you, 

Charlotte Morgan 

   

Placerville, CA 95667 

rwR~ Letter of Support for CASA El Dorado (2).docx 
~ 15K 
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Letter of Support for CASA El Dorado 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I am a resident of El Dorado County and I am also someone who cares about abused and neglected 

children in our County. It is my understanding that the current budget proposal eliminates the contract 

for services and related funding for CASA El Dorado. The purpose of this letter is to register our support 

for the CASA program and ask that you reconsider your current plan and put the CASA contract and the 

related funding back in the budget. 

Your contract with CASA and $75,000 funding last fiscal year, meant that 50 abused and neglected 

children had the caring support of a CASA Advocate. This also means that we saved money and lives 

because CASA Advocates cut the recidivism rate of children reentering the child welfares system in half. 

It also means that more children received more targeted services, did better in school and are less likely 

to end up in prison. Lastly, 98% of kids who have a CASA Advocate in El Dorado do not re-experience 

abuse and neglect. 

We believe that every child in our County deserves a safe and permanent home. In the end, that is what 

CASA is all about- making sure that every child in this disenfranchised population also receives their 

chance for a safe and permanent home. 

We urge you to reconsider you current proposal and put CASA back in the general fund budget- just as 

it is in over 400 counties throughout the US where they partner with their local CASA agency. We enjoy 

the support of a local CASA agency which serves kids, at close to half the average cost-per-child, when 

compared to other CASA programs in California. They are historically one of the highest performing and 

most efficient CASA programs in California and yet we are poised to eliminate our Counties support. 

This makes no sense to us. Eliminating this critical program is not the way to fix the fiscal problems of El 

Dorado County. 

We believe in CASA. We know these kids matter. We also believe that CASA saves lives and money, both 

in the short and long term. 

We urge you to put CASA back in the budget. 

Yours truly, 
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CASA Letter of Support 
1 message 

Colleen Roatch <colleenr.casa@yahoo.com> 
Reply-To: Colleen Roatch <colleenr.casa@yahoo.com> 
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Fri, Aug 14,2015 at 11 :15 AM 

Board of Supervisors, 

Attached is a letter in support of CASA funding being put back into the budget. I too am 
very concerned about the plight of our foster children in our county. I will be attending the 
Board of Supervisors meeting on the 18th to give my support. 

I recently retired from my job as a Program Coordinator for CASA due to health reasons. 
still volunteer as a CASA and a Peer Coordinator, that is how much I believe and value the 
work that CASA does. Our Advocates do make a difference in these children's lives. 

Take care, 

Colleen Roatch 
Peer Coordinator/Child Advocates of El Dorado County 
(530) 391-1310 colleenr.casa@yahoo.com 
Take a Stand. Make a Difference. Change a Child's Life ... Forever. 
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Letter of Support for CASA El Dorado 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I am a resident of El Dorado County and I am also someone who cares about abused and neglected 

children in our County. It is my understanding that the current budget proposal eliminates the contract 

for services and related funding for CASA El Dorado. The purpose of this letter is to register our support 

for the CASA program and ask that you reconsider your current plan and put the CASA contract and the 

related funding back in the budget. 

Your contract with CASA and $75,000 funding last fiscal year, meant that 50 abused and neglected 

children had the caring support of a CASA Advocate. This also means that we saved money and lives 

because CASA Advocates cut the recidivism rate of children reentering the child welfares system in half. 

It also means that more children received more targeted services, did better in school and are less likely 

to end up in prison. Lastly, 98% of kids who have a CASA Advocate in El Dorado do not re-experience 

abuse and neglect. 

We believe that every child in our County deserves a safe and permanent home. In the end, that is what 

CASA is all about- making sure that every child in this disenfranchised population also receives their 

chance for a safe and permanent home. 

We urge you to reconsider you current proposal and put CASA back in the general fund budget- just as 

it is in over 400 counties throughout the US where they partner with their local CASA agency. We enjoy 

the support of a local CASA agency which serves kids, at close to half the average cost-per-child, when 

compared to other CASA programs in California. They are historically one of the highest performing and 

most efficient CASA programs in California and yet we are poised to eliminate our Counties support. 

This makes no sense to us. Eliminating this critical program is not the way to fix the fiscal problems of El 

Dorado County. 

We believe in CASA. We know these kids matter. We also believe that CASA saves lives and money, both 

in the short and long term. 

We urge you to put CASA back in the budget. 

Yours truly, 
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